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March 2025 

Next cub meeting  1st April 

Next Ratae meeting 7th April 

Car parts to sell or wanted. 

Messages from around the club. 

What went on in March 

2025 Dates for your diary. 

Who's who. 

    South Leicester MG Club 

Founded 1990 
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South Leicester MG Club  

Moving Forward in the 21st Century 

 
 

Club emails. 

Graham  chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

Sue & Alan secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Stuart              treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com 

Derek  events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Colin  members.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron   ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

Pete  it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Graham torque.slmgc@gmail.com  

Web address  www.mgleicester.org 

Club Logo 

 

 

Ratae Logo 

 

Flags and Banner 
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Any parts or bits you might 

have lying around and would 

like to sell. 

Cars, spares, etc. 

Rules. 

Its between the seller and 

buyer only.  The club holds no 

responsibility for anything 

sold through the Torque 

magazine. 

When sold please tell  me. 

Item Description Cost Contact 

MGB 12 Volt Battery Box. As new  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

    

1972 MGB Road-
ster 

Immaculate condition.  Colour Red / Maroon with 
wire wheels. 

316500 ono George 07792118396 

    

MGB Radiator shroud ( Centre fill ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

    

 Meccano 
 Large selection of Meccano bits including an elec-
tric motor,2 windup motors and a selection of gear-
ing, cogs and wheels. 

 Make me an 
offer. 

 Graham. 

(Chairman ) 

 MGB 
 New: Pair of stainless Threshold plates GT  

Roadster 
£15 Pair 

Graham. 
( Chairman ) 

MGB Starter motor ( very little used )  £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

MGB SU Fuel pump ( very little used ) £25 
Andrew Munro 

07703274865 

Wanted MGF 
Hydro gas n/s unit for 1999 MGF. 

 paulrfhoward@hotmail.com 
Wanted. 

Paul Howard 
07745369256 

WANTED Set of  HT Leads for MGTF Negotiable 
Graham Poole 
07763084294 

    

    

    

Please feel free to bring any small parts or 

bits for sale  along to the meetings. 
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Coffee Cake or Brunch Run 

13th March 2025 

What did you think of todays run ? 

Brilliant and well organised, 

Food beautiful. 

Graham and Ann. 

Thoroughly enjoyable 

Great food 

& 

Didn’t get lost! 

Pip. 

Easy one this time ! 

(route ) 

Really fresh food , and 

great coffee 

Mike T 

Great run,  

not to far 

Brilliant food. 

Lesley and Keith 

Thanks for  

A interesting 

route  

& excellent 

meal. 

Interestin run  

with good company 

And great food. 

 

Really enjoyed it 

Thanks Derek. 

Sue and Alan. 

Lovely surroundings 

Friendly staff ( great service ) 

Great food.  10/10 

Colin and Carol. 



 5 

 

This time with myself and six cars from the club we attended this local event.  

First we met at Simply Bathrooms car park leaving at 9.30pm to drive in convoy the 
short distances to Carlton Park.  

We managed to park together and displayed the clubs flags and Ratae information 
board. 

The event had doubled in size to the previous one, probably due to word of mouth and 
better weather.  

Everything was on display from Austin 7's to Ferrari's.  

We had lots of interest in the Ratae Run so hopefully rustle up a few more entries.  

The next Coffee and Car Meet is on Sunday 13th April.  

Thanks to those who came along. 

 

Graham  

Chairman  

Meets second Sunday of every month. 

Carlton Park, Narborough. LE19 0AL 
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The winners !! 

Yet again. 

A misty start to the day greeting us on the morning of the March Hare Run. No need for sun hats or sunglasses today…

however it is nice not to have the sun in your eyes while driving! The sun is low at this time of year, plenty of the year ahead 

for open top motoring. 

A good turn out of MGs and other cars met at the White Horse for approximately a 30 miles tulip run, ending at the Crown 

Pub at Gilmorton. There, we had a lovely carvery and pud - if we had room.  

Thanks to Derek for a good run (we didn’t go wrong..much).  We found one March Hare en route, but Steve was too busy 

to write it down! 

 

Bev & Steve 
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Just a few words of what some people thought of this fantastic run. 
  
            “This was to be our first run out with the Club and what a thoroughly enjoyable experience. Alas, the previ-
ously ordered sunshine was not forthcoming, but at least  it was dry(ish)! 
  
            Arriving at The White Horse we were greeted with numerous MG’s of various models and era’s, along with a 
selection of other vehicles taking part. 
  
            It was a new experience for Sue reading a Tulip Route Guide, but any fears were soon put to rest once we had 
set off.. It was interesting to see the convoy of cars appear to disperse in different directions once we had initially 
crossed the A5. In fact, we met a few coming towards us at one point. 
  
            It was a great amble through the countryside, and I’m sure we went astray at some point, but having local 
knowledge of the area helped us get back on track. 
  
            We all appeared to arrive safely at the Crown in Gilmorton for a cracking Sunday Roast. 
  
            Thanks must go to Derek for such a well organised event and a fantastic venue to end the run. It was great to 
chat to new friends and hopefully, this will be the first     of many outings for us with the Club and Maurice the 

V8 ” 
  
  
Thanks & Regards 
  
John & Sue Fisher 
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MG: SOUTH LEICESTER MG CLUB. 

How to get in touch. 

 
 

Remember  

All South Leicester MG members get 

20% off  food orders on club nights. 
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CLUB INFORMATION 

Membership open to all, so why not come along and meet 

like-minded people and enjoy the magic of the marque. 

 We meet on the first Tuesday of each month at the White 

Horse Inn, Station Road,  Broughton Astley, Leicester-

shire. Family membership is £10.00 p/a, payable in Janu-

ary. For further details contact the Secretary. 

Meetings are held from 7.30pm with members  forum 

8pm. 

Chairman 

Graham Dorman 

07713249726 

chairman.slmgc@gmail.com 

 

 Joint Secretaries 

Sue and Allen 

secretary.slmgc@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Stuart Armston 

01455 271064.  

treasurer.slmgc@gmail.com  

Torque Editor     

Graham Poole                

07763084294 

torque.slmgc@gmail.com 

Peter Martin 

Web Editor 

01455 553868 

it.slmgc@gmail.com 

Membership Secretary 

Colin Kingsbeer 

01455 273161 

members.slmgc@gmailcom 

Events Co-ordinator 

Derek Everitt  

07831390270  

events.slmgc@gmail.com 

Kieron Hall 

Committee Member. 

ratae.slmgc@gmail.com 

South Leicester MG Club monthly meetings. 


